
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Trust in God and give of your best 

 
All Saints Carshalton Church of England Primary School 

 

Rotherfield Road, Carshalton, Surrey SM5 3DW      Tel: 020 8401 0075 
www.allsaintscarshalton.sutton.sch.uk    office@allsaintscarshalton.sutton.sch.uk    

Headteacher:  Mrs E Hart Dyke 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents                    18 January 2017 
        
 

Year 1 - Visit to Leeds Castle, Kent – Thursday 30 March 2017 
 

 
In order to support our learning this term, we are hoping to organise a visit to Leeds Castle, 
Kent.  As part of the trip the children will have the opportunity to take part in a range of 
educational activities.  We will be travelling by coach and we plan to leave the school at 
9.15 am and return by 4.00 pm, so your child will need a packed lunch and a bottle of water, in 
a rucksack (no glass bottles please).  If your child is entitled to a free school meal and you would 
like a school packed lunch, please let us know by Wednesday 22 March. 
 
Under the terms of the 1988 Education Reform Act, we are unable to charge for educational 
visits which take place in school hours and can only ask for voluntary contributions.  No funds 
are available to pay for a child whose parents are unwilling or unable to make the contribution 
but no child will be excluded from this event on such grounds.  However, if insufficient 
contributions are received to cover the cost of the visit we shall be unable to go.  Assuming that 
all parents are willing to contribute, the cost per pupil will be £16.95 payable via ParentPay.  If 
you have any difficulties in affording this amount please make an appointment to see Mrs Hart 
Dyke privately. 
 
We hope to be able to make this visit and would ask you to make payment via ParentPay no later 
than Friday 24 March 2016. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

      
 
Miss Morgan       Miss Parsk 
Chaffinches Class Teacher     Woodpeckers Class Teacher 
 


